CHRIS HEATON-HARRIS MP



April 2018

Dear Constituent,

Thank you for contacting me about Hannah Rose Thomas' exhibition on Yezidi Women in Parliament from 26th -29th March.

It is almost impossible to conceive of the depth of the ordeal faced by these women and others abducted by ISIL, including rape, forced marriage, sexual abuse, forced conversion, and being sold as slaves.

I have clear assurances from the Government that it is firmly committed to promoting and protecting the right to freedom of religion or belief for Christians and indeed individuals of all faiths or beliefs, around the world and to being a strong voice internationally in defence of this fundamental right.

Thank you again for taking the time to contact me.

Yours faithfully,

CHRIS HEATON-HARRIS MP
MEMBER OF PARLIAMENT FOR DAVENTRY

Tel: 020 7219 7048 Fax: 020 7219 1375 Email: chris.heatonharris.mp@parliament.uk Website: www.heatonharris.com